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30/14/6363

îîoveniber 26, 1941,

Dear Slrt

I enoloee herewith ooplee of letters of 
September 18th and November 32nd received from Dle- 
trlot Chief Engineer Webb with reference to the 
domestlo water supply on Chekwelp Indian Reserve 
No, 36 and would appreciate your advice as to how 
this matter Is progressing, particule1ly with ref­
erence to securing of easements from the owners of 
lands that will be crossed by the pipe.

Yours faithfully.

For D.M,MacKey,
Indian Commissioner for B.C,lOR

F. J. G, Ball, Esq., 
Indian Agent, 
Vancouver, B.C. i
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